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SUMMARY
Prohibits Public Employees' Benefit Board and Oregon Educators Benefit Board from contracting
with mental health providers, directly or through third party administrator, for payment or
reimbursement of claims for mental health care provided to public employees unless mental health
provider accepts patients who receive medical assistance. Requires boards to report to Legislative
Assembly by February 1, 2021.

Sunsets January 2, 2022.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT
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